
The Vestry of St. Matthew’s met on Thursday, June 21, 2018, at 6 pm in the fellowship 

hall.  All members were present.   Vestry began with Evening Prayer.  

Motion: S. Ellis, Second: S. Alford to accept the May 2018, minutes. Motion passed 

unanimously. 

Motion: C. Ellis, Second: L. Storey to accept the May 2018, financial report. Motion 

passed unanimously. 

Old Business: 

Sign repair is moving forward. 

RB House paint scraping is going to be scheduled for fall when the weather is cooler. 

Lorrie will put an evangelism committee together upon her return from vacation. 

New Business: 

Upcoming Vestry:  July 26, August 23 

Stewardship Committee is meeting monthly. 

Rev. Gwen Fry is attending General Convention of the National Church July 5-13 in 

Austin, TX. 

Bishop will visit St. Matthew’s on June 16, 2019. 

Sr. Warden Report: Chris is working on our Amazon Smile and Kroger donation 

accounts. 

Jr. Warden Report: Selena is pricing a window washer. She will ask Mark Burger to 

cover the hole in the nursery ceiling using a hinged access door. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:00pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Fanny Neely  

 

 


